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Question 1: 

We would like to know if this is a brand new contract OR if there is (was) an incumbent performing 
these services.  

If not brand new, could you please provide the current / previous contract number? 

Government Response: 

This requirement has been on previous awards, however in the past this position has been 
consolidated into a singular award with other positions. For this award we will be conducting each 
position as singular contracts. The previous contract number is FA252121D0002.  

 


